

FEBRUARY 2010

- CLEANUP DAY: March 13 from 8:00 AM to 12:00 Noon(AZ time) Please clean up around your home and the roads near your home. Cannot accept household trash, old tires, paint, oil or toxic materials.

 Dumpsters will be at the corner of Scenic Blvd. and Spring Rain Road.
- CHRISTMAS LIGHTS: We have placed donation jars at the General Store and Roots Hair Salon to collect money to purchase lights for Scenic this year.
- CPR CLASS: Firemen are interested in teaching a CPR class if we get enough people to sign up for one. Please contact one of the directors to sign up.
- OTHER PROJECTS COMING UP: Scenic sign to be erected at entrance to Scenic. Plans for cemetery are being drawn up. Attend our meetings to learn when these will take place and how you can help.

THERE HAVE BEEN SEVERAL BURGLARIES IN THE AREA. PLEASE KEEP YOUR EYES OPEN FOR ANY SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITIES AND REPORT IT TO THE SHERIFF'S OFFICE. 1-800-526-1911

Scenic Betterment Committee, Inc. will issue a newsletter at least 4 times a year. It's 2010 and things are happening that we need to be aware of. We encourage you to attend our meetings on the 2nd Tuesday at 6PM (AZ) at the General Store and voice your opinions. If you are reading this newsletter, you picked it up at the General Store, Roots or it was mailed to you. Due to the expense of paper, copying, stamps, etc. we cannot afford to continue individual mailings. So look for it at the General Store and Roots.

Virgin River Communities (VRC) another organization that incorporates all of Beaver Dam, Littlefield, Desert Springs, Arvada and Scenic to work on items that are of interest to all residents in this corner of Mohave County meets on the 4th Thursday at 6:30 PM at Beaver Dam Elementary School. They are presently working on the increase in property tax situation and on the location of the courthouse. We are working with them on these items.

President: Clyde Steyee 1-702-497-9107 Vice-President: Verl Frehner 347-5307

Secretary: Pat Sevy 347-5737 Treasurer: Joyce Barnes 347-5919

Published by Scenic Betterment Committee, Inc. a non-profit organization organized several years ago to bring the Scenic property owners together for a unified voice in working with our governing officials for improvements in the Scenic area.

